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August 18, 2022

[bookmark: _Toc380585836][bookmark: _Toc111183898]Mortgagee Letter 2022-13 “Green Mortgage Insurance Premium (MIP) Program Guidance for the Office of Health Care Facilities (ORCF)” Published
Mortgagee Letter 2022-13 “Green Mortgage Insurance Premium (MIP) Program Guidance for the Office of Health Care Facilities (ORCF)” was published on August 18, 2022. This Mortgagee Letter (ML) provides program guidance and reporting requirements for mortgages on properties that meet ORCF’s “Green MIP” requirements. The ORCF Green MIP initiative was announced in ORCF’s Green MIP Federal Register Notice (FR-6302-N-01) on May 19, 2022, and an additional notice published on August 12, 2022, (FR–6302–C–02). For further details, please see the ML 2022-13 and HUD press release.
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